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A meeting has been held with Inspector David Coates to discuss community policing in the Rural Areas, when the full scheme is up and running it should improve the feeling of well being for the residents.





Further talks have been held with County Area Committee re. Joint Neighborhood Forum meetings and a start is very near, last meeting had to be cancelled due to unavailability of County representatives.  





A presentation by Phil. Gray, ECCP, was given to Carlisle/Eden joint meeting and further contacts have been maintained. ECCP worked with Tullie House to provide a programme of activities during Science Week (15-19 March) for 6 groups of local schoolchildren. This initiative, making use of Tullie House's collections of natural history and ECCP's resources for outdoor education at Talkin Tarn assisted with delivery of the National Curriculum in relation to the natural sciences. It was the first time that Tullie House and ECCP and Talkin Tarn had worked together in this way.  





ECCP attended the inaugural metting of 'Friends of Hadrian's Wall Path', a group which is intended to promote and assist with the management of the new National Trail.  ECCP welcomed Sheelagh Ellwood as a new member of the team. Sheelagh joined at the beginning of March on a 12-month attachment from the Foreign Office in London. During her time with ECCP she is hoping to improve our ability to access EU funding and identify opportunities of the strengthening of ECCP's contribution to Carlisle's new corporate objectives.





A successful evening was spent at Tullie House with local business leaders to discuss the potential of Tullie House to host corporate events and also to outline potential for sponsorship opportunities, the presentations were well received and further contacts are awaited.





Attended a Member Skills Workshop which was an interesting half day and conclusions are awaited.  Presentation was held by two companies who could supply interactive water feature and Ustigate was selected as preferred provider.





Raffles Community Forum meeting was very pleased to hear that sod-cutting for start of rebuilding programme was to take place on 30th March, which did happen with good crowd of interested spectators.





Issues relating to contaminated land at Sheepmount have been referred to contractors and results are due back 21st April.  Meeting with user groups held 6th April to update them on current position.





Bitts Park play area has been cleared of old equipment and contractor for replacement due on site 19th April.





Discussions ongoing with CLL for Phases 3  & 4 of investment plan. This will improve the front entrance (including a lift) plus the restaurant.  Delay due to getting the right scheme within budget.  Developing suite of performance indicators to enable assessment of there-performance.


Awaiting the outcome of the survey commissioned into 3 Rivers Strategy prior to a report being submitted to Executive.  





Business Unit providing advice to group seeking to build disabled fishing platform in Rickerby Park without any commitment to it being a City Council project.





Tenders have been received from consultants to draw up Tullie House Development Plan, presentations planned for 22nd April leading to appointment of contractor.





Meeting held with Gymnastics Club to discuss their search for new premises, nowhere yet been identified.
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